
Dear students, 

In order to offer you the possibility to get to know each other and share opinions 

about our Comenius project, on which you have started to work this school year, 

your  teachers have decided to open a forum. It is a virtual space where you can 

express your opinions on specific topics or questions. At the moment all the students 

are working on CONSUMER SOCIETY and FOOD HABITS. So you are invited to 

cooperate on this topic. The teachers have selected a few questions for you, so you 

can post your contribution selecting the question/questions you like best. 

If you have any suggestion on the questions or if you want to propose any new 

question related to the topic, please write your contribution in the forum called 

“Suggestions from students”. 

We hope you have fun and get to know each other. We wish you will create a 

“Comenius” space of respectful and cooperative contributions. 

Your Comenius teachers. 

 


